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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Ellen Pyatt [EPyatt@taberconsultants.com]
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 11:28 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: Tom Ballard; Stewart King
Subject: City of Paris -- site investigation deadlines

Hi Barb, 

As we discussed on the phone today, we have a number of concerns regarding whether we will be able to complete 
field work by January 15.  First, I am concerned that we may not be able to get permits in place (particularly the 
encroachment permit considering the December holiday slowdown).  Second, weather might become an issue during 
the vapor sampling phase; we have to have at least 5 clear days after a rain event of 0.5 inches for the vapor 
sampling.  We had hoped to do the vapor sampling at the same time as the site investigation, but in the midst of the 
rainy season that is likely overly optimistic.  Third, we have to arrange with the resident at the site for access, which 
has to coincide with our field personnel's schedule. 

When we have a good idea of when we will be able to have the encroachment permit complete and the other 
scheduling issues settled, I'll send you the follow up email we discussed so that you can update your 101 electronic 
fields re the estimated date of fieldwork completion.   

Thank you for your helpfulness and I hope you have a friendly and healthy holiday season, 

Ellen. 

  
Ellen Pyatt, MSc. 
Project Geologist 
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